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What is Title I?

⬜ Title I is the United States Government’s largest 
education assistance program for schools.

⬜ Funds are used to provide programs, materials 
and technology that help children who are 
struggling in reading, math and other basic skills.

⬜ Extra help (in addition to what they learn during 
math and reading time in the classroom)

⬜ Funding provided under ESEA



Design of our Title I Program

Schoolwide Program
■ All students are eligible to receive services



What Does Our Program Look Like?

■ Interventions determined by review of math and reading 
data for all students, needs identified

■ Provide curriculum supports and extra programs as 
needed to build individual skills

■ Small groups instruction for students identified in need

■ The goal is to help students build their skills in reading, 
math, and social/emotional self regulation



Family Involvement Requirements

District level 

Parent 

Involvement 

Policy

● Three Rivers School District website

● Three Rivers Title I Parent Involvement Policy 

(Policy IGBC)

School 

Level 

Family 

Involvement

● https://sunnywolfcharterschool.com/title-1/

Title I 

School 

Compact

● https://sunnywolfcharterschool.com/

title-1/

http://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/home
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/0B1AMI-ie1C-bfm93ZW81NVpZWnI5NXVodnpvMjltejRRdzQ0eVE4WjllWWczamxZbm9zWFE?resourcekey=0-TQCcVKo04MPRSLxkETSuPA
https://sunnywolfcharterschool.com/title-1/
https://sunnywolfcharterschool.com/title-1/


Family Involvement Opportunities

◻ Parent/Teacher Conferences 

◻ Site Council Meetings  

◻ Parent Teacher Organization

◻ Back to School Night, Family Meal, 

◻ STEAM Carnival, Field Trips, etc.



Purpose

Provide information for parents 

about our school’s 

Title I program



Parent’s Rights under ESEA



Annual Review & Evaluation



Communication and Feedback

We welcome family involvement and feedback.

Please contact Sunny Wolf Charter School at 
541-866-2735 or email our Director Ron Donoho 
at ron.donoho@sunnywolfcharterschool.com


